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Three of the 

NEW TRUSTEE 
ORIENTATION 

seminary's new trustees attended the orientation 
event on campus September 1-2. Chairman 
Charles Horton joined administrative persons 
and faculty for the two-day orientation, 
climaxed by the annual Employee Appreciation 
Banquet in Ledford Center. 

****************************************************************** 
The main lounge portions of Ledford Center, along with Cannon 

Gymnasium have been open for use since the 
beginning of the Fall semester. The fitness 
center is now ready for occupancy. Landscap-
ing will be completed within the next ten days. 

LEDFORD 
CENTER 

The dedication of the new facility is scheduled during the Fall 
meeting of the trustees, October 14. 

****************************************************************** 
Two conferences for Directors of Missions in North Carolina 

were held on campus September 8 and September 
15. More than 25 persons attended from asso-

DOM CONFERENCES ciations all across the state. The conferences 
featured dialogue with seminary personnel on 
practicalization of the seminary training pro-
cess and how the seminary's graduates can 
better serve the local churches and associa-
tions. 

****************************************************************** 
On September 16, 

BROWN 

sixteen Southeasterners were awarded Raymond B. 
Brown Scholarships. The Brown Scholarships are 
the seminary's most prestigious awards amount-
ing to $1200 for the academic year. The 
recipients are among the very best students 

SCHOLARS 
in the •feeder system schools." 

****************************************************************** 
Dr. Milton 

PAGE 
LECTURES 

Ferguson delivered the Page Lectures September 30-
0ctober 1 in Binkley Chapel. His two lectures 
were entitled: The Challenge of Evil and 
Suffering• and •A Faith Response.• Dr. Fergu-
son has been president at Midwestern Seminary 
since 1973. 

****************************************************************** 
Carson Brisson, Registrar/Director of Admissions, reports a fall 

FALL 
ENROLLMENT 

enrollment of 1,099. This compares to 1,076 
in the fall of 1985 and 1,092 in the fall of 
1984. 
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